10/31/24

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

TO: RESIDENTS OF CEDAR KEY, FLORIDA

THE "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" ISSUED ON
10/01/24 1S HEREBY RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE
SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF LABORATORY TESTING
SHOWING OUR WATER IS CLEAR OF BACTERIOLOGICAL
CONTAMINENTS.

WE CONTINUE TO EXPERIENCE SALINITY IN OUR WATER
WELLS. THE SALINITY CONTENT CONTINUES TO DECREASE
AS THE SALT WATER RECEDES, AND WE ARE MONITORING
THIS SITUATION. PLEASE KEEP IN MIND, ALTHOUGH SALINITY
IS NOT A DIRECT PUBLIC HEALTH ISSUE, CAUTION WHEN
DRINKING IS ADVISED.

ANY CUSTOMERS CONCERNED WITH THEIR EXPOSURE TO
SALINITY MAY CHOOSE ALTERNATIVE SOURCES OF DRINKING
WATER FOR CONSUMPTION.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CEDAR KEY WATER
AND SEWER DISTRICT AT 352-543-5285.

JOHN RITTENHOUSE
__@ENERAL MANAGER

CEDAR KEY WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT
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